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Lemon Class 

 

This half term, we have started learning about our new 

topic, ‘Under the Sea’. We have been exploring the stories 

‘This is Not My Hat’ and ‘Shark in the Park’.  

In Creativity, we have used paper bowls to make jellyfish, 

handprints to make an octopus and fish, and old CDs to 

make sparkly fish.  

In Food Technology, we have continued to work on our 

Curricular Goal, ‘I Can Make a Biscuit’. We have, for the first 

time, been making the biscuits from the beginning, mixing 

our own ingredients and following a simple recipe.  

In Maths, we have been focussing on recognising numbers, 

and matching numerals to quantities. We have also been 

finding out about different sizes.  

We have been very excited to see cows in the last few 

weeks, in the field behind our playground. We have been 

learning to be respectful and be quiet when we watch 

them. 


